Arapahoe Community College – Digital Accessibility Progress Report (HB 21-1110)
Reporting Period: June 2024

Introduction
This report outlines progress made by Arapahoe Community College (ACC) towards achieving digital accessibility compliance with Colorado House Bill 21-1110 (HB 21-1110).

Compliance Standards
This report details ACC’s efforts towards compliance with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.2 at Level AA, as outlined by the Governor’s Office of Information Technology in HB 21-1110.

Activities
· April 2024 ACC President Dr. Stephanie Fujii identified Tina Griesheimer, Director of Marketing and Amy Neve, Director of the Center for Innovation in Teaching and Learning as the Digital Accessibility leads to formalize the college’s plan and compliance reporting.
· A public facing accessibility webpage was created with a link located in the footer on each page of ACC’s website.  Accessibility Statement was created and approved by ACC Cabinet and posted of the webpage. This page also is host to a form for receiving feedback. Marketing is charged with communicating and distributing feedback on inaccessible content to the proper department.
· Marketing gathered ACC’s accessibility reporting documents from 2015-2022. Activity reported on these documents will be consolidated and confirmed for the next quarterly report October 1, 2024.
